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20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

                                                    THANK YOU 

 

As you have been made aware, the Government has taken the decision to close schools as 

from Monday 23rd March to all pupils except the children of "key workers" and vulnerable 

pupils.  

 

It has been a frustrating few days with information changing it felt at moments, almost 

hourly. So thank you for your understanding throughout, as we took the time to understand 

and make sense of all and put the appropriate arrangements in place to support everyone.  

 

It is a privilege that the Government has called upon schools to play their part in combating 

COVID 19. I know, that with your support, we will be able to look back on this emergency and 

say that together we played our part. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Mrs Kim Thornton 
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